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Welcome to the our February Newsletter. We
trust that your 2024 is going well, and is proving

to be a good start to a productive and
successful year.

Below you will find links to the second part in
our new blog series, Steps to Success, a new

DLC Training Digital Guide on Professional
Development, as well as a new DLC Training

Focus resource on Harvard Referencing, and of
course our regularly updated Industry Updates.

After defining success last month, the second part
of our DLC Training Blog series, Steps to Success, is

looking at repetition, routine, habits, and how to
build them to achieve your goals. 

READ MORE

In our latest DLC Training Digital Guide, we're

taking a look at Professional Development. In this
guide, we cover four key parts of understanding

professional development, including what it is, the
individual benefits, the impact on business, and

planning for development.

READ MORE

The latest DLC Focus Resource outlines the best

practices for Harvard Referencing...

READ MORE

Click below for all of the latest news and
updates from across all our major industries...

READ MORE

Your learning and development is our focus
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https://www.distancelearningcollege.co.uk/2024/02/29/achieving-big-success-with-small-habits/
https://www.distancelearningcollege.co.uk/wp-content/uploads/2024/02/DLC-Training-A-Guide-to-Professional-Development.pdf
https://www.distancelearningcollege.co.uk/resources/
https://www.distancelearningcollege.co.uk/industry-updates
https://www.facebook.com/dlcandtraining
https://twitter.com/dlcandtraining
https://www.linkedin.com/company/distance-learning-college-and-training/
https://www.instagram.com/dlctraining/
https://www.distancelearningcollege.co.uk/contact/
https://www.distancelearningcollege.co.uk/contact/
https://www.distancelearningcollege.co.uk/contact/

